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Sue Monette

From: Edward Pitera <ewpitera25@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 7:52 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Additional Material for Public Hearing on Residential Recycling
Attachments: Excerpts Feb 2022 Sunriver Scene.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Mr. Centola:  
Please include materials from the February 2022 Sunriver Scene Letters from Readers and Letters: Chorus of 
One (starts on Page 28) in the record for the Hearing.  The material can be found 
at https://issuu.com/sunriverscene/docs/february_2022_sunriver_scene   and the attached scanned files. 
Sincerely, 
Edward Pitera 
Member 25 Quelah Lane 
Sunriver, OR 
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